
Announcements and Registration Requirement Information:
Clubs are free for any middle school student and are held every day of school. If your child ever stays at school
after 3:15pm they participate in the Walden Middle School Clubs Program. All participants must be registered in
order to ensure the safety of your children. Your child will not be permitted to stay after school unless they are
registered. I will be reaching out to families who attend after school clubs but have not completed registration.
Registration can be completed online through the following links:

English Registration Form:
https://forms.gle/2B2SLoWSQGAvfjEW6

Spanish Registration Form:
https://forms.gle/8N838RhNeMtEQpEN7

Thank you so much for taking the time to fill these forms out and for helping to ensure that we can continue to offer a
safe and enriching after school program for years to come.

Boys and Girls Club of Utah County administers the Walden MS School site. Many of the activities and club reporting
methods are completed according to Boys and Girls Club policies. Please let me know if you have any questions
about registration.

Bryan Sours
Walden Middle School After School Clubs Coordinator
bryan.sours@waldenschool.us@waldenschool.us

Walden Middle School Afterschool Clubs now has a cell phone! The number is (801) 247-5773. To check out your
child from clubs please send a text to this number with your name, your students name and let us know you would like
us to send them out right away. You can also direct questions about clubs to this number.

Looking Ahead:
September 1st: No Clubs - Family Swim Day
September 5th-7th: DnD Camp
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